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Our value this term is KINDNESS 

Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  
                                      just as Christ forgives you.                     -  Ephesians 4:32 
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You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

Here We Are!  
 

Here We Are by Oliver Jeffers is a 
wonderfully written story that explores 
many areas of life as we know it, the sky, 
sea, land, human body and much more. 
Oliver Jeffers filled this story with lovely 
messages of kindness, intertwined with a 
simple exploration of our world and 
beyond. Throughout the school all classes 
have used this book to unite us together as 
a school family and allow us to share ideas 
together.  
Not only has it inspired us to talk, share 
acts of kindness and discuss our world, it 
has led into wonderful pieces of writing 
and artwork from each class – some which I 
am sharing with you here! 
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Lights, Camera, Action ! 
 
Exciting time in school last week as we had a cameraman on 
site filming our school for new intake in September 2021!  
Sadly, we are not having actual tours on site this year but this 
has led to a great video that shows our children in action in and 
around our school. 

You will shortly be able to check it out for yourselves on our 
website 

www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk 
 
If you know someone with a child born between 1st September 
2016 and 31st August 2017, please refer them to our website. 
 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

#HelloYellow in aid of YoungMindsUK 
 
Thank you for supporting this charity which 
has had particular relevance this term. Yellow 
is not an easy colour but as usual you all 
surpassed yourselves in your support. It 
certainly helped the sunshine through the day! 
We raised £125 for this great charity! 
 

STAFFING UPDATE 
 
No news of a new arrival for Mrs Lyle just yet but we 
look forward to welcoming a new teacher to our 
school after half term. Mrs Nesbitt will be teaming 
up with Mrs Foreman after half term in Cedar Class.  
We are also pleased that Mrs Moss will be 
supporting in Hazel Class after half term and they 
will also be joined on Thursday mornings by Mr 
Lopez who is delivering some outreach coaching 
support from St Michaels’s Prep. 
 
It has been a tricky term for staff, who have been 
working incredibly hard while we have been 
appointing, in such challenging circumstances. I want 
to say a big thank you to them – their dedication to 
the welfare, safety and education of your children 
has and will continue to be our priority. 

A thank you from Edward for all the 
children’s kindness at signing Happy 
Birthday to him as a surprise in his 

worship last week! Kindness costs nothing 
but brings so much joy! This term’s value 
of KINDNESS can be summed up in this 

fantastic photo of Lois! 
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